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button in Qutlook.

Hello,

I am writing to show my support of the proposed rulemaking 16—4955 in reference to
physician assistants as written. These changes will modernize and better the delivery of patient
care by the physician — PA teams in Pennsylvania.

Thanks!

Madison Hill, PA-S
Elizabethtown College Physician Assistant Program
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